Tuesday Update

Good afternoon Holy Name School Families,

Can you believe it is the last week of the academic year 2022-2023? Wow, this year flew by.

First and foremost, we'd like to thank you for entrusting us with your children. We realize what a privilege and
honor that is and we are grateful. We would also like to wish everyone a very restful and fun, blessed Summer.
We look forward to all of the stories from your children come Fall.

Now for the news:
e Field Day 2023:Yesterday was Field Day 2023. What an amazing day!! Everyone had a fantastic time,

but I really think the highlight of the day was the slushies from Palagi's. This amazing treat was donated
by Rogers' Automotive. A most heartfelt thank you to Mr. and Mrs. Rogers for their kindness.

¢ Yearbooks: There are limited yearbooks left for purchase. If your child wanted one and forgot to order,
please contact Mrs. Rogers at progers@hnsfr.org.

e Lost and Found: This Thursday, June 15th, we will be laying out the lost and found items collected this
year for parents to go through in the school yard afterschool. If your child has lost something this year,
please take a moment to look through the items as whatever is left over will be dropped off at Savers at
the conclusion of school on Friday.

e Altar Serving: All children who have already received First Communion are invited to become altar
servers at Holy Name Church. This involves making a commitment to serve Mass when scheduled, and
being responsible for showing up when expected. A training session will be held at the church this
Saturday, June 17th at 5:15 p.m. and last about 45 minutes. Those who cannot make this training and
would like to become servers are asked to contact Fr. Williams directly, or wait for the Fall when
another training will be held.

e Community Yard Sale: On June 24th and 25th we will be holding a Community Yard Sale in the
school yard. This was originally slated for Saturday only, but due to the demand, it has now been
extended to Sunday as well. There is still time to reserve your "area" with as much space and as many
tables as needed. At the yard sale there will be food sold, a book sale,
HNS merchandise sold and a uniform swap.

¢ Cleaning of the School: The SLC is looking to do a deep cleaning and freshening up of the school this
Summer. If you are able to donate time or supplies for this, please contact Karen Langevin
at langevinkaren@gmail.com 508-542-0774

o Asphalt of School Yard: We are looking for quotes to have the asphalt in the school yard repaired and
painted. If you or someone you know does this, please contact Fr. Williams.

e School Uniforms: Parents have voted and we have listened. We will no longer be using Donnelly's as
our uniform carrier. We have decided to switch to Tommy Hilfiger. The uniform will remain the same,
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same items, same color and tartan, just new carrier. We have also chosen a new logo for the school
which we will be using going forward. That being said, the old uniforms and logos will be acceptable
but we will have parents purchasing items using the new carrier and logo going forward. More
information on this will be going out in our Summer Communication.

¢ School Life Committee: Save the Date!! On August 3rd, the SLC will be holding it's first meeting of
the new year- and it will be the most important one- as officers will be chosen as well as the calendar of
events decided. They will be looking to choose a President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer. Job
descriptions and terming will be sent out in the Summer Communications as well.

e Summer Hours: Please remember that the school hours are shortened during the Summer to Mon.-
Thur. 9:00-12:00. Due to vacation time, you may need to leave a message but we will return your call.

Let your light shine before others that they may see your good deeds and glorify your heavenly Father. Mt 5:13-
16

Fr. Williams
Pastor



